
Letter of Comment - EB-2024-0115

-- Name --
Becky Gillam

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
In tough economic times, raising the cost of hydro, which is absolutely a necessary utility is simply cruel. Please 
consider a tiered increase on high users or incentivizing off peak usage.


